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7 November 2018 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We will be attending the Into Film Festival at Vue in Staines on Thursday 15 
November.  It is an opportunity to support cross-curricular learning and inspire 
students with talks, workshops and career advice will be available at the event.. It is 
a great opportunity for our pupils and is a complimentary trip.  
 
Please can you send pupils to school in uniform as usual, as this will help to identify 
them when at the event. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return to school 
in time for transport.  
 
Could you please send your child to school with a packed lunch and drinks, 
alternatively if you require a school packed lunch please let us know. If you would 
like to send your child in with money to buy snacks at the cinema please send in on 
the day.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Rogers 
Tolkien Class  

 


